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Statutes Made Obsolete by Trial Court Restructuring: Part 8  

Request for Public Comment 

The California Law Revision Commission has released a tentative 
recommendation in its ongoing study relating to the extensive restructuring of 
California’s trial court system that occurred slightly more than twenty years ago.  

This tentative recommendation focuses on two areas: 
(1) Statutes relating to judicial benefits; and  
(2) Statutes relating to representation and indemnification of trial courts 

and trial court personnel. 
Some of those statutes require revisions to properly reflect the restructuring of 
the trial court system. The proposed reforms are intended to update the statutes 
as needed. 

The Commission seeks comments on its tentative recommendation, which 
is available at www.clrc.ca.gov/J1407.html. Comments can be in any format. The 
Commission often substantially revises its recommendations as a result of public 
comment. To receive timely consideration, comments should be submitted to 
bgaal@clrc.ca.gov by December 3, 2021.  

 


